
v

Engineering Design Graphics Journal (EDGJ)  
Volume 83  2019  http://www.edgj

Copyright 2019 
ISSN: 1949-9167

Nancy E. Study, EDGJ Editor

Penn State Behrend

Beginning with Volume 83, we have switched format to a process of ongoing 
publication through the Journal year. As mentioned in Issue 3 of Volume 82, 
Messages from the Editor and Division Chair will approximately coincide with 
the Midyear and Annual Conferences, so will appear mid to late summer and 
early to mid winter depending on the scheduling. We hope you enjoy the 
new format and feel free to contact me or any of the Journal staff if you have 
questions or concerns.

As summer draws to a close and we prepare for another academic year, I find 
myself caught between the excitement of a new batch of freshmen coming in 
along with our returning students, and the constant push of deadlines to have 
everything “perfect” before day one of the semester. Not to mention making 
sure all the equipment in my lab is ready to go, the syllabus is updated to reflect 
current university policy, and that I don’t accidentally schedule office hours 
during lab or a faulty meeting. I’ve never done that myself of course, have just 
heard of people making such an error! I wish you all the best in the upcoming 
academic year. 

Thank you for reading and please consider submitting your work to the 
Engineering Design Graphics Journal. 
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